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M E M O R A N D U M
	To:	Director Chris Hornstein - Public Works
Director Corey Layman - Zoning
Director Sarah Kinter - PLI 
Acting Director Jennifer Gula - Finance
Anthony Bilan/Jesse Exilus - Law


	From: 
	Assistant Director – Angie Martinez

	CC: 
	Jen Massacci

	Date:
	May 28, 2023

	Re:
	Street Dedication 

	
	


We have a request for the proposed dedication of parcel (83-P-43), portions of N. Beatty and Harvard Street, being Parcel B, as laid out on the Subdivision Plan of Block and Lot 83-P-165, as recorded in the Allegheny County Department of Real Estate, in Plan Book Volume 290, Page 4, in the 11th Ward, 9th Council District, as shown on the attached plan. 

[bookmark: _GoBack]The URA, owners of Lot and Block 83-P-43, submitted a request to dedicate these portions of N. Beatty and Harvard Street to the City of Pittsburgh, for public highway and utility purposes.  The acceptance of dedication will complete the Harvard/N Beatty project.

Kindly let us know if you have objection to this request.
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